
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 
Summer 2014 

First Holy Communion 2014 
 
Sixteen  children from Tirelton NS received their First Communion in Toames 
Church on Saturday, 10th May. 

 
 

As part of Active School Flag, children preparing and walking to school! 
 



 

Mural 2014!  
Annie our school artist has  now completed the work on our School Mural 
with all children having their hand prints on the wall! 

Hurling Star! 
Congratulations to Ronan 
Murphy, who was 
selected for the Cork 
Primary Game Hurling 
team. He played at half 
time in the Cork v 
Waterford Munster SHC 
replay in Thurles recently. 
It is a fantastic 
achievement to get picked 
for this team and Ronan 
performed superbly on 
the day. 
 
 
 
 

Míle buiochas John 
Joe! 
A very important 
asset in our school 
is our pitch.  Both 
staff and pupils 
would like to thank 
very sincerely John 
Joe Kelleher for his 
constant care of the 
field.  His vigilance 
when it comes to 
mowing the grass is 
very much 
appreciated as 
without it we could 
not use it to its full 
potential.   



 

Cork Sports 2014! 
We took 35 children to the Cork City Sports this year.  This is probably the 
last year the sports will take place in Pairc Ui Chaoimh as the stadium is due 
to undergo redevelopment next year. Our children really came up trumps this 
year with a large haul of trophies coming our way.  

Past Pupils return to school with All Ireland and County Trophies! 

School Garden 2014! 
Since Easter ‘Gairdín na Leanaí’ has received a fantastic ‘makeover’.  Michael 
Murray used all his knowledge and experience to upgrade our garden.  The 
weeding, planting, spraying and painting really transformed the whole area.  
The garden is now a lovely focus for the children at break time and we would 

all like to 
thank 
Michael for 
his  great  
work.  

Basket Ball, Hurling & Football! 
Over the past term we have been very involved in many activities.  Two teams 
from 2nd class participated in  a 2nd class Hurling Blitz in Cloughduv.  
Children from 4th-6th classes took part in a Muskerry Basketball Tournament 
in Macroom.  Again two teams lined out.   On Wednesday, June 11th, the 
boys and girls in the senior classes competed in the West Muskerry Sciath 
na Scol Football competition held in Annahala.  We performed very well with 
three teams finishing on 4 points each.  Unfortunately, we lost out on a place 
in the final on scoring difference.    However, all the children got to play in 
the competition and enjoyed themselves very much.   



 

6th Class of 2014 
We wish all the 6th class of 2014 well as they leave Tirelton NS. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Ready, Teddy, Go! 
 
 

School re-opening on Monday 1st September.  
 We hope you all have a great Summer holiday. 


